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On behalf of my fellow Trustees and our Club can I offer a special thanks to all those members and their 

guests that helped to make our recent Charitable Trust lunch a resounding  success.  

Good company, fine dining and our Coffee room atmosphere is always hard to beat but, with a guest speaker the 

calibre of Digby, Lord Jones, who’s absorbing address on a wide range of topics  that captured our attention till the 

very last moment, it was a truly memorable occasion. 

The proceeds of our lunch, and your kind donations are already on their way to providing grants and bursaries to 

needy youngsters around Britain, and Trustees and the secretariat are busy ensuring we support as many as possible 

during this 2016 season. 

Our Charitable Trust, now recognised as a valuable contributor to some of the nation’s major maritime adventure 

organisations would not exist without your kind and enthusiastic support.   

We look forward to keeping up this good work. 

Thank you 

DH 

 

 

  


